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September 12, 1980.

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

.

Attention: A. B. Davis
t

Gentlemen:

This is a letter in response to your letter which we received on
August 30, 1980. Our license number is 22-13867-01.

The noncompliance is that the dose calibrator has not been cali-
brated annually. We expect to comply by hiring a new physicist
consultant by October 15, 1980. Ar rangements will be made to have
the consultant perform annual calibrations on the Dose Calibrator.

Sincerely,

jykas-f

Norman L. Kaye
Administrator
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cc: Marlene Stephenson
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